St Michael's Parish School

ASHBURTON



268 HIGH STREET ASHBURTON VIC 3147 PH: 9885 3105 FAX: 9885 0070 EMAIL: principal@smashburton.catholic.edu.au

20 July 2021

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

As you would be aware our current lockdown has been extended for another 7 days. This means that our Remote Learning will continue following the same timetable as the past two days. Our classroom teachers will be sending through rubrics and Google Classroom work for the rest of the week this evening. The links for our Meets will also be contained in this documentation.

Please contact your child's classroom teacher if you have any questions in relation to his/her work.

Unfortunately due to the extended lockdown, our Year Five/Six will not be able to take place next week. I will be in contact with the camp tomorrow to see if we are able to reschedule. I will be in contact again in relation to camp as soon as possible.

Thank you again for your ongoing support during this challenging time. Please stay safe and well.

Thanks.

Meredith Bennett Principal

